
DIRECTORS WHOSE RENEWAL IS PRESENTED AT THE COMBINED GENERAL MEETING OF 
MAY 4, 2023 

(4th et 5th resolutions) 
 
 

The terms of office as members of the Board of Directors of Mrs. Colette LEWINER and Mr. Mario RUSCEV 
will expire at the end of the General Meeting called to approve the financial statements for the financial 
year ended December 31, 2022. 

 
Following the recommendation of the Appointment, Remuneration and Governance Committee, we 
recommend renewing the terms of office of Mrs. Colette LEWINER and Mr. Mario RUSCEV for a four-year 
period expiring at the end of the General Meeting to be held in 2027 to approve the financial statements 
for the financial year ended December 31, 2026. 
 
Their renewal as Director is proposed at this General Meeting under the fourth and fifth resolution, 
respectively, and supported by the Board of Directors as presented on page 30 of the convening brochure.  
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 


